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Jasper County, Iowa

In 2019, Jasper County Board of Supervisors 
selected Snyder & Associates of Des Moines 
to craft a comprehensive county plan. 
Solutions in the Land was sought out by 
Snyder & Associates for the agriculture 
portion of the plan.

Solutions in the land facilitated three 
agriculture forums with Jasper County 
farmers, ag businesses, and other 
stakeholders to develop strategies to bring 
positive economic and social changes while 
protecting the environment.

As a result farmers felt they needed more 
support and better communication between 
the agriculture community and county 
government in addition to an increase in 
available educational resources for farming 
and non-farming communities.

Plans were put into place to support a better 
relationship between farmers and the 
community. Together, Solutions in the Land 
and Jasper County initiated a more 
sustainable environment for both society 
and agriculture for the next 20 years.




